Food Security Assessment Project | Johnson County Public Health 

Posted: April 2025

Johnson County Public Health's Food Security Committee will be conducting a Food Security Assessment for 12 weeks during Summer 2025. Johnson County Public Health is looking for 2-3 project assistants to work on-site at local food pantry locations to interact, connect, and conduct the assessment with community members. During this project you will:

1. Collaborate with Health Professionals: Work alongside health department staff to improve food security and promote community well-being through access to healthy food options.
1. Conduct Surveys and Interviews: Collect data by engaging with community members to assess their access to nutritious food, identifying barriers to food security, and understanding local needs.

This position is unpaid.

Dates: May 5-August 1, 2025

Qualifications: open to undergraduate and graduate students in public health. 2-3 positions available!

This position may qualify for the public health undergraduate experiential learning requirement. 

To apply, email resume and cover letter to gcoreas@johnsoncountyiowa.gov
